
Dietrich School District #314
Work Session School Board Meeting

October 26, 2021
7:30 P.M. Conference Room

Vice Chairman Perry Van Tassell called the meeting to order at 6:13. The board members in
attendance were Perry Van Tassell, Dolly Power, Rick Bingham and  Ben Hoskisson. Starr Olsen
was late but also in attendance. Superintendent Shaw and Clerk Jesse Wadsworth were also
present at the meeting.

The board discussed the zones and their respective populations. They discussed the best way to
move the zone lines so that the populations would be in compliance with the state rules. They
decided to move one block in town and one square mile in the country to make all of the zones
within 10% population of each other.

Dolly Power made a motion to approve the rezoning of Dietrich School District. Starr Olsen
seconded the motion. The vote was unanimous in favor of the motion.

Perry Van Tassell adjourned the meeting at 7:48 PM.


